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We will be closed Wednesday, October 12th for Yom Kippur.

Any billing received Tuesday (October 11th) will be submitted by Thursday, October 13th.
Any billing received Wednesday (October 12th) will be submitted by Friday, October 14th.
Any tickets submitted on October 12th will be responded to by Thursday, October 13th.
Thanks,

Steve
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